
CEIAG monitoring, evaluation and review 
 
Careers Compass+  
 

The government gave all schools until 2020 to implement all aspects of 
the Gatsby Benchmarks and we monitor our work and effectiveness 
against these benchmarks and against the CDI Framework (2021) . 
Braidwood Scholl will continue to use the Careers Compass to help 
plan, monitor and evaluate actions towards these benchmarks. Regular 
updates of progress will be fed back to senior leaders and the 
Governing Board. The school is also committed to ensuring that parents 
are regularly updated with the careers activities their child has taken 
part in over the academic year. Compass + will support us to do this.  

 

Careers and Enterprise Company: 
 
The school continues to work closely with the Careers and Enterprise 
company and as a result receive support and guidance from a dedicated 
SEN Carers and Enterprise Co-ordinator, Claire Donnelly and a Careers 
Enterprise Advisor, Julie Venn-Morton. As part of this support the school 
are required to meet government deadlines where the Compass Tracker is 
completed. This is completed throughout the year and feeds into an 
action plan that is regularly updated.  

 
We invite all stakeholders (pupils, parents, staff, employers etc) to comment on our CEIAG provision and continue to 
update and improve our offer based on their feedback. 
We have a staff who are working towards nationally recognised CDI qualifications to aid us in creating an up to date CEIAG 
programme that is fit for purpose. 


